
Feb., 26th, 2019 

Admissions Committee 

Computation Arts  

Department of Design and Computation Arts 

Concordia University 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I am writing this letter for Che Tan’s candidacy for the Computation Arts program. Che 

has been a student of mine in the Interactive Media Arts profile at Dawson College 

over the last two years. Che is capable of excelling in the fields related to interactive 

media, and in particular, game design, and so it is my pleasure to write a letter of 

recommendation on his behalf. 

 

Che has proven himself to be one of our finest students. He is intrinsically motivated to 

learn, going way beyond the curriculum to achieve his creative goals. His friendliness 

and engagement in the classroom has been a model for all IMA students. While he 

tends to work on individual projects, he is also generous with his time, helping 

classmates solve problems, especially those related to logic, programming as well as 

issues related to gameplay. 

 

As can be seen in his portfolio, Che has produced several outstanding projects for our 

various design and production-based courses. He has an excellent understanding of 

interactive design as well as the necessary skills to realize his ideas: coding, basic 

electronics, combining technologies, etc.  

 

Given all of the above, I am sure that Che would be a credit to your program, and I 

therefore recommend him highly and without reservation. 

 

I would be pleased to comment on Che’s candidacy in greater detail; I can be reached 

at (514) 931-8731, ext. 4810, or at sbell@dawsoncollege.qc.ca, if you would like to do 

so. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Shawn Bell 

Faculty, Interactive Media Arts, Dawson College. 


